
 
 

 

 

Skin Cancer Screenings 
for EMS 

Postponed until 2022 

Due to COVID concerns, the skin cancer screenings scheduled for 

September 7 at Austin Boulevard Emergency Center have been 

cancelled. 
 

We look forward to offering these in 2022. Please continue to 

watch our Facebook page for more details. 
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